
 

 

 
 

See Something…..Say Something! 
 

The “See Something, Say Something” campaign is 
designed to emphasize the importance of reporting 
suspicious activity to the proper transportation and law 
enforcement authorities. 
 
DOA Security is encouraging the airport community to 
remain vigilant in recognizing suspicious behavior and 
continuing to be alert for potential risks in the workplace. 
 
Your eyes and ears are a valuable resource in the 
continuing effort to maintain a safe airport environment. 
Help us keep the airport, employees, and the traveling 
public safe; if you See Something…Say Something!  
  

If you witness suspicious activity – CALL 911 
Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 
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The Department of Aviation Security division is responsible for managing an effective airport security 
program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest airport while exceeding 
customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and codes. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Security division via email at SecurityID@atl.com. We thank 
you in advance for your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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